Information Technology Planning Council
Notes –May 3, 2006
· Discussed year end report to CPP, referring to CPP’s guidelines.  Dawn will draft report and send electronically for review and approval
· Discussed the rotation of membership next year.  Will revisit in fall 2006. 

· Policies follow-up
· Reviewed revised policies and procedures web page.  Discussed  recommended revisions to policy titles, classification on web page, and possibly combining various policies together where appropriate.  Dawn will make suggested revisions, and coordinate a review/revision of all policies with assistance from USS and NTS.

· Reviewed Felicia’s revised Labor Rate Policy.  Felicia will revised based on council’s discussion.
